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C OLU M B I/A\ G. Miltenberger
" Data Management
R. Stefik

D. Richardson
P. Attariwala

May 26, 1998 G. Farr
S. Chicorelli 6460-4520-59240-06
Resource Revenue 980453
Mr. T. Mah, P. Eng. 59240
Reservoir Engineer Wellfiles (originals)
Calahoo Petroleum Litd. Daily
400 407 2™ St SW

Calgary AB T2P 2Y3
Dear Mr. Mah:

RE: REQUEST FOR GOOD ENGINEERING PRACTICE APPROVAL (D e ‘Q‘”()
Calahoo et al Stoddart 11-19-86-18 W6M (WA 11257)

The Ministry has reviewed your application dated May 7, 1998, requesting a Good Engineering
Practice scheme approval from the subject well.

The new well Calahoo et al Stoddart 11-19-86-18 (WA# 11257) has been evaluated and due to
its proximity has been placed in the Oak field - Cecil “K” pool. At this time, this is a single well
pool. The potential size of the pool has not been adequately defined to grant approval of your
application at this time. Additional drilling and/or pressure information is required before a GEP
application can be considered.

Should you have any questions, please contact Peter Attariwala at (250) 952-0311.

Sincerely,

e

Craig Gibson
Manager, Reservoir Engineering
Engineering and Operations Branch

PSA/mef
Ministry of Energy and Mailing Address: Location:
Energy and Mines Minerals Division PO Box 9320 Stn Prov Govt 1810 Blanshard Street

Victoria BC V8W 9N3 Victoria

®




